
 

 

 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 

June 3, 2021 

The following institution has elected to voluntarily withdraw from DEAC accreditation effective 
June 30, 2021. This report is provided in accordance with DEAC Procedure for Notification and 
Information Sharing (Section XV. H) Part II Processes and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation 
Handbook). 

The following institution notified DEAC on June 1, 2021 that it will voluntarily withdraw from 
DEAC accreditation, effective June 30, 2021. 

• Babel University Professional School of Translation   Founded 2000 
1833 Kalakaua Avenue, #208 PBN Building 
Honolulu, HI 96815 
Mr. Tomoki Hotta, President 

 


